
Dates to Remember 
Dec. 12th—Music Program and fam-
ily night.  Meet at 5:45—sing at 6 p.m. 
Dec. 22nd—Half Day 
Dec. 22nd—Holiday Party—8:35—9:15 
Dec. 22nd—Holiday Stations  9:20—
11:20  
Dec. 23rd—Jan. 7th Holiday Break 
Jan. 17th—Half Day 
March 1st —Trip to Lansing  

Mrs. J. Feuerstein and Ms. Takens 
Mrs. J. Feuerstein: Phone: 616 794-4767    Email:  feuerstj@bas-k12.org 

Ms. Takens:   Phone:  616-794-4147   Email:  takensm@bas-k12.org 

December 1, 2023 

 

December  12th 
Music Program 

and  
Family Night  

at  
Belding High School 

 Students should arrive and meet 
us at 5:45 p.m. at the high school.  
The 4th grade program will be at 

6 p.m. in the auditorium 
Family night runs from 5-7 p.m. in 

the H.S. Commons 

 
 
 
 

 

Greetings from 4th Grade! 
Hello—happy first day of December!  Time sure continues to 
fly.  Thanks for your understanding with our field trip change 
from Dec. 12th to March 1st.  The students were disappoint-
ed, but handle the news well. 
Students continue to do an amazing job with their Orange 
folders.  Orange folders are given out on Monday and need to 
be completed correctly by Friday.   
Please be sure to send your students in with winter gear.  
They are out before school, after eating lunch and again in 
the afternoon for recess.  They are expected to wear coats 
when temps are below 50 degrees. 
Holiday Party Information: Our party will be held first thing 
in the morning on our half day, December 22nd.  It will be 
short, but we will be able to eat a tasty breakfast before we 
go off to our holiday rotatioins.  Mrs. J. Feuerstein and Ms. 
Takens will plan to cover breakfast items and drinks.  Parents 
are welcome to send in a holiday snack to be enjoyed the 
week of December 18th during snack time.  Send an email or 
a text if you have questions. 
Math:  We took a test on Monday, November 20th on Mod-
ule #2.  We started Module 3 this week.  We continue to 
work on more challenging multiplication and division prob-
lems.   Students continue to have nightly homework.  Most 
students are doing a nice job returning nightly homework.  
Any practice that students can do with those multiplication 
facts would be helpful.   
Social Studies:  We will be wrapping up our Government unit 
by the middle of next week.  Ask your student about the 
three branches of government.  They should know who is in 
each branch and their basic job is.  We will send home a study 
sheet the day before the test.  
AR:  Students should continue to be reading at home and tak-
ing AR tests.  Our class board will be updated next week—
Thursday, December 7th. 
 
   


